STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
Division of Solid Waste Management
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

March 14, 2017

Mr. Ardavan Afrakhteh, Owner CERTIFIED MAIL
New Planet Alternative, LLC 7015 0640 0003 9613 2302
798 Old Hickory Blvd. RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Brentwood, TN 37027

RE:  Termination of Permit-by-Rule for a Solid Waste Processing Facility
New Planet Alternative, LLC — SWP600001514

Dear Mr. Afrakhteh:

This letter will serve as official notification that the Tennessee Department of Environment and
Conservation (TDEC), Division of Solid Waste Management (DSWM), has received your request, dated
February 4, 2017, for termination of your permit-by-rule for the above-referenced facility located in
Maury County at 2262 Monsanto Road, Columbia, Tennessee (latitude 35.667377/longitude -87.115109).

This letter will also acknowledge that the facility has been acceptably cleaned and closed as of March 8§,
2017, per inspection by DSWM personnel. Therefore, in accordance with Rule 0400-11-01-
.02(2)(a)1(xviii), your permit-by-rule is terminated, effective March 8, 2017. Annual Maintenance fees
will be prorated to this date. Contact Mr. David Roddy of TDEC Fiscal Services at 615-532-0803 to
settle unpaid fees for FY-2016 and FY-2017. If you have Financial Assurance for this facility, please
contact Robert Dickinson at 615-532-0877 to make arrangements for cancellation.

If you wish to re-open the facility at a future date, you must complete the permit application process
again.

If you have questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact Greg Luke of this office at
greg.luke(@tn.gov or call 615-532-0874.

Sicerly,

Director

cc: Dennis Lampley, DSWM/Columbia Environmental Field Office
Robert Dickinson, TDEC Financial Responsibility Group
David Roddy, TDEC Fiscal Services
Greg Luke, DSWM/Nashville Central Office
Daisy Crary, DSWM Central File/Nashville



